
 

St. Gerard’s & St. Augustine’s 

 

Final Family Mass of the School Year 

Dear parents / carers, 

Our final Family Mass of the school will take place on 

Sunday 2nd July at 10am at St Mary’s Cathedral. 

We hope that you will be able to join us to celebrate and give thanks for the school 
year as it comes to a close. This will also be the final Family Mass for our Year 6 

children as part of their primary school family. 

As always, the children are warmly invited to sit with the staff members of both 
schools on the front benches. Some children will be able to participate in the mass by 
reading the readings of the days, bidding prayers and by taking part in the offertory. 

On this special occasion, please can the children wear school uniform.   

 

Sunday 2nd July is also the first Postgate Sunday; a day dedicated to Blessed 
Nicholas Postage when all schools that are part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic 

Academy Trust come together, in their own parish, to give thanks to everyone 
involved in the school communities for their commitment to Catholic Education. 

We hope to see you there. 

Mr Macaulay   Mrs Coe Mrs Nicholson 


